North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services
Division of Health Service Regulation

Pat McCrory Richard O. Brajer
Governor Secretary

Drexdal Pratt, Director
Division of Health Service Regulation

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING
SEPTEMBER 1 2015
9:00 A-M.

Division Staff Present:

Nadine Pfeiffer, Rule-making Coordinator
Diana Barbry, Assistant to Rule Making Coordinator
Megan Lamphere, Section Chief, Adult Care Licensure Section

Others Present:

Annaliese Dolph, NC Adult Day Services Association
Teresa Johnson, NC Adult Day Services Association

1. Purpose of Hearing

The purpose of this public hearing was to solicit verbal and/or written comments from the public on the
proposed repeal of Overnight Respite in Certified Adult Day Care Program rule, 10A NCAC 14D .0101. The
Division will receive public comments thru September 14, 2015.

2. Hearing Summary

The Public Hearing was opened by Nadine Pfeiffer at 9:06 a.m. Attending were representatives from the North
Carolina Adult Day Services Association. A total of one written comment was submitted by Teresa Johnson,
NC Adult Day Services Association. A summary of the written comment is attached.

These comments will be taken into consideration by the Agency. The hearing was adjourned at 9:25 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

s

Nadine Pfeiffer, Rule-making Coordinator
September 1, 2015
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August 31, 2015

Nadine Pfeiffer ‘

Division of Health Service Regulation
2701 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-2701

| write on behalf of the North Carolina Adult Day Services Association in support
of the repeal of 10A NCAC 14D .0101.

The Overnight Respite pilot has been a success in North Carolina. As a result,
families and caregivers are anxious to expand to other areas of the state, The
pilot has been extended to 2017 by the General Assembly. Under additional
pending legislation, the program could be made permanent. Repealing the
sunset would allow the regulations to become permanent in accordance with the
legislation.

The Association sincerely appreciates the Division's prompt attention to this
matter. ‘

ive Director, North Carolina Adult Day Services Association
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